
From: Scholl, Matthew
To: Chen, Lily (Fed); Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: FW: NIST Correspondence 16-0000011-N
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2016 9:01:48 AM
Attachments: 2016_02_01_16_06_18.pdf

Our Advisory Committee weighs in on our need to work on quantum.
Nice item to keep in our pocket and use as we may.

From: "Harman, Michelle C" <michelle.harman@nist.gov>
Date: Wednesday, February 3, 2016 at 4:27 PM
To: Matt Scholl <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>, Annie Sokol <annie.sokol@nist.gov>
Cc: "Harman, Michelle C" <michelle.harman@nist.gov>
Subject: NIST Correspondence 16-0000011-N

Subject: ISPAB Recommendations
Assignment: Draft a response for W. May’s signature
Due Date: February 10, 2016
Attachments: Incoming letter
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you.
Michelle Harman
Executive Assistant to the Chief of Staff
Executive Secretariat (Exec Sec)
NIST Group Federal Officer (FACA)
Office of the Director
National Institute of Standards and Technology
100 Bureau Drive, MS 1001
Gaithersburg, MD 20899
Email: michelle.harman@nist.gov
Direct: 301-975-5333
Office: 301-975-2301
Fax: 301-869-8972
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